
Greentree Eagles S.O.A.R. 

   
School-Wide 
Behavior 
Expectations  

                            SCHOOL-WIDE MATRIX 
 
Playground Hallways/Pods Restrooms Lunch Tables Library & 

Computer Lab 
1 Stop, 

Think, 
Solve 
(making 
good 
choices) 

*Use kind words to 
solve problems. 
 
*Use equipment 
properly – be safe. 

*Stay to the right 
when walking in 
hallways. 
 
*When passing 
through hallway 
from recess or for 
music class, the 
last person in will 
close the door. 
 
*All pod 
computers are a 
“Quiet  Zone.” 
 

*Report unsafe 
situations to an 
adult. 
 
*Leave the 
restroom 
better than 
you found it. 
 
 

*Eat only the 
foods you bought 
or brought. 
 
*Stay seated 
while eating. 

*Remember,  “Quiet  
Zone.” 
 
*School appropriate 
websites only, learning 
related. 
 
*Leave work area clean, 
push in chair, and hang 
up headphones.  
 

2 Own Your 
Actions (be 

responsible 
for self & 
others) 

*You may socialize 
(talk), read, or sit at 
tables if you arrive 
before the bells rings 
in the morning.  
 
*Line up after recess 
and quietly wait for 
your teacher’s  
directions. 
 
*Go home promptly 
after school.  

*Stay outside 
during recess and 
lunch. 
 
*Be considerate 
and courteous of 
others’  space  and  
property. 

*When using 
restroom, lock 
stall door and 
unlock when 
you leave.  
 
*Use restroom 
quickly and 
quietly for 
intended 
purposes only.  

*Food is to be 
eaten only.  
 
*Clean up your 
personal space 
by throwing away 
trash and recycle 
what you can.  
 
*Get permission 
to leave the 
lunch area.  

*Sanitize, sanitize, 
sanitize before using 
computer! 
 
*Keep food and liquids 
out of the computer 
lab. 
 
*When printing, make 
one copy in B/W only, 
unless permission to 
use color.  

3 Act With 
Integrity 
(you at your 
personal 
best) 

*When recess & lunch 
bells ring, take a knee 
and walk calmly to 
line after whistle.  
 
*Be a good sport. 
 
*Follow game rules. 
 

*Walk with a 
purpose directly to 
your destination. 
 
*While walking, 
keep hands to self. 
 
*Walk in a single 
file line.  

*Flush when 
finished, 
making sure all 
toilet paper is 
flushed down.  
 
*Promote 
health – wash 
hands with 
soap and 
water. 

*Use good table 
manners saying, 
“Please”  and  
“Thank  You,”  and  
use appropriate 
behavior. 
 
*Lunch boxes to 
be touched only 
by their owner.  

*Return books on time. 
 
*Eyes on your own 
monitor.  

4 Respectful 
Behavior 
(be kind to 
self and 
others) 

*Use positive 
language and have a 
good attitude. 
 
*Listen to and follow 
supervisor’s  
instructions the first 
time. 
 
*Treat others as you 
would like to be 
treated. 

*Voices  are  “OFF”  
when in hallway 
and in all pods 
until you reach 
your destination 
and have teacher 
instructions.  

*Keep soap & 
water in sink 
when washing 
hands.  
 
*Honor 
privacy. 

*Be aware of 
your personal 
space while 
eating.  
 
*Respect rules of 
the table (5 per 
side). 

*Treat library books 
and computers with 
respect.  
 
*Be respectful towards 
your librarian and your 
technician specialist.  

 


